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IMMEDIATE 
ATTENTION 

EBAP/05/152 
 

 
December 1, 2005 

 
 

To: Members of the Executive Board 
 
From: The Managing Director 
 
Subject: Office of Internal Audit and Inspection 
 
 
Further to my earlier notification regarding the selection process for the next Director of the 
Office of Internal Audit and Inspection for the Fund, this is to inform you that, pending the 
appointment of Mr. Coune’s successor, Mr. Nelson will serve as Acting Director, OIA, 
effective December 1, 2005. 
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